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Tierney, Christina

From: CLU Fifty and Better <fab@callutheran.edu>
Sent: Friday, March 4, 2022 2:08 PM
To: Tierney, Christina
Subject: FAB Newsletter March 2022
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Dear FAB Community, 

  

March is Women's History Month. To 

celebrate, the "Her Side of the Story" 

lecture will illuminate the experience 

of women during the early years of 

California statehood. FAB will 

continue to look at the talents of 

women in the month of April when 

we delve into the three-dimensional 

art of women sculptors. 

  

In addition to celebrating women's 

accomplishments, the month of 

March holds a special place in my 

heart. Two years ago, we launched  
��

��

��

��

FAB and began enrolling students in our very first courses. However, when we had to 

isolate, a storm rolled in, blocking our view of the universe. Quickly we made some 

adjustments, forcing our way through the clouds. We began reaching for the stars! 

These days FAB is shining brightly thanks to you – our students – and to the effortless 

way Christina Tierney guides our journey. 

  

As we continue this journey, we invite you to join us for a special lecture on the crisis in 

Ukraine, the FABulous March Lecture Series, and our Spring Session. Speaking of the 

spring, we heard you loud and clear in the attendance preference survey – keep the 

virtual courses coming – and we will! For the 46% of local students who want in-person 

classes – two Spring Session courses will be taught in the HyFlex mode (attend in-

person or virtually simultaneously). The best of both worlds! 
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Lisa Buono, Ed.D. 

Dean, School for Professional and Continuing Studies 
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Coming Attractions!  

Special Lecture – Crisis in Ukraine  

On Tuesday, March 8 at 1-3pm (PT), Dr. Herb Gooch will lecture on the Crisis in Ukraine, 

delving into the background, the historical roots, and the unfolding invasion.  

The lecture is $10. Click the button below to register.  
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Spring Session 2022  
Registration is open! 

The 6-week Spring Session  begins April 4th and will include courses on the music and 

career of Stephen Sondheim, the history of Jerusalem, the controversies over the 

teaching of American history, film noir and the Cold War, and more!  Click the button 

below to view course details and to register.
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FAB Student Profile  

Gunther Kilfoil 
  

Gunther Kilfoil was a Thousand Oaks resident for 

over 20 years. He recently moved to Ventura 

Harbor to experience a different lifest28 Tw
[(over 2)-4.4(0)1.3( yea)tura 



4

Mark your calendar!  Cal Lutheran Cares Day is Wednesday, April 6th. Our 24 hours of 

storytelling and fundraising will help us with administrative and program support! 
  

Don't want to wait until Cares Day? Donate now by clicking the button below! 
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Do you know someone who would be a FABulous FAB instructor? Refer them to us! 

Email us at fab@callutheran.edu or send them this link to submit a proposal! 
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